
 

 

 

 

Lima, October 1st 2020 

 

 
Dear 
President 
General Secretary, 

 
 

On behalf of the Peruvian Weightlifting Federation and the Organizing Committee of the “IWF Online 

Youth World Cup” by ZKC, we have the honor and privilege to invite your Federation to participate in the 

first Online World Cup in the history of our sport. In that sense, we will be delighted to have the 

participation of your national team. 

 

Attached to this invitation you can find the regulations for this event. We are sure that this competition 

will restore hope for a renewed future and allow this young generation of athletes to regain the desire to 

resume sporting life with the Olympic ideals that exalt the world weightlifting family. 

 

Looking forward to receiving your reply, 
 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

DR. RENZO MANYARI IVAN DIBOS 

PWF President Organizing Committee President 
 IOC Member 
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